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CAT 4 RESULT INTERPRETATION 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

“Greetings from Habitat Al Tallah Family” 

 

We are pleased to inform you that an orientation is organized for the parents of grades 3, 5, 7 and 

9 on Wednesday, 25th September 2024 by the School Principal, to understand and interpret 

the CAT 4 results of their wards. The session will be conducted from 3:00 pm to 4:00 pm. 
 

 Kindly click on the link below to join the meeting. 

 

Join Zoom Meeting:  

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87444704189?pwd=YM3D8TC2eDraE9lOacm8bPTqaZO4qd.1 

 

Short link: https://bit.ly/3MWmEHt 

 

You are requested to keep a printout of your wards CAT 4 result during the orientation. 

 
 

  Regards, 
 

 

 

 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87444704189?pwd=YM3D8TC2eDraE9lOacm8bPTqaZO4qd.1
https://bit.ly/3MWmEHt

